
 

  

Mr Mark Peters  
Rel iev ing Princ ipal  

Principal’s Message 
 
I wish to congratulate Mrs Daniel for an 
outstanding Combined NAIDOC 
celebration at Miller Public School. Mrs 
Daniel was the face of the event last 
Friday and did an amazing job in 
organizing the event with the committee 
and running the event on the day. 
 
The event was widely attended by many 
schools in our local area who enjoyed 
many hands on interactive activities 
including face painting, yarning circle, 
traditional Aboriginal arts and crafts, 
hunting skills demonstration and 
displays of Aboriginal tools and 
weapons. Thank you as well to Miller PS 
and all the community and external 
organisations that supported this event, 
the performances from all the students, 
including our SistaSpeak girls who sang, 
was marvelous! 
 
It was great to see the buddies attending 
the NAIDOC celebration, learning about 
culture and connection to country. Well 
done to all involved. Lastly, thank you to 
our students who attended with their 
buddies, we all hope that you were able 
to learn something new and had a great 
day at Miller PS. 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Daniel as MC – Thank you very 
much! 
 
Next week our students will be 
performing at the Western Liverpool 
Festival of Performing Arts. Miss Rolph, 
Mrs Do and Ms Herron have been 
working tirelessly for many months along 
with our performing students to 
represent our school with great 
enthusiasm and pride.  
 
I wish to acknowledge all of our students, 
teachers and parents who support our 
regional school events and major events 
such as this. There is a lot of organisation, 
rehearsal and personal time that is placed 
into initiatives such as this. Students in 
particular, I wish to thank you for all your 
dedication and I am confident you will do 
our school proud next week. 
 
Have a great week. 

Upcoming events 

 Western Liverpool Festival 

of Performing Arts 18 – 20 

of September 

 

 

Week 

T e r m  3  

08 What’s the buzz @   Busby  

Busby Notices  

Our school is looking for 

interested parents and 

carers to form a 

fundraising committee. 

The purpose of the 

fundraising committee 

will be to raise much 

needed funds to reduce 

costs for all our families 

in relation to incursions, 

excursions and other 

school events that cost 

money. 

If you are interested in 

being part of our 

fundraising committee 

please complete the note 

accompanying our school 

newsletter 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Interim Merit 
System 

Please find to the 
right our proposed 
merit system for 
your consideration. 

Students must earn 
10 ‘Gem Awards’ in 
order to earn one 
level of our merit 
system. 

These merit awards 
will link in with our 
class names. This 
week we will ask 
students and 
parents what they 
think as we believe 
all our students are 
as precious as the 
gemstones their 
classes are named 
after. 

 

Our school will 
evaluate our 
interime merit 
system and will 
officially launch our 
new merit system in 
2019. 

 

Thank you Miss 
Marcus for your 
talented design of 
our new merit 
awards. 

Combined NAIDOC 

Event 

Artefacts and tools 
on display at the 
NAIDOC 
celebration, along 
with traditional 
‘Johnny Cakes’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cobalt Cooking up 
a Storm! 

1/2 Cobalt have been 

learning how to write 

procedural texts this 

term. Making jelly 

was one of their first 

procedures. Check it 

out!  

 

 

 

 

National Protection 
Weekp  

 

 

 

 

 
As part of National Protection Week Stage 3 students participated in an online 

virtual classroom hosted by the eSafety office. The session included schools from 

all over NSW and looked at and discussed Cyberbullying and online blackmailing. 

 

During the session students participated in polls and looked at different scenarios 

that allowed for discussion on: 

- The rights and responsibilities of students when they’re online. 
- What Cyberbullying may look like and how people involved may feel. 
- How to respond to situations where they feel unsafe during online gaming 

chats or when private photos have been shared online. 
- What can be reported to social media platforms and moderators. 

 
Students learnt that when playing games, it’s important to pay attention to the age 

restrictions. They also learnt that organising the settings on the game is important 

for online safety such as turning off the chat settings while you students could 

leave the music or sound on.  

The session also discussed these important steps in seeking help with an issue 

online: 

1. Report the cyberbullying material to the social media service (A parent, 
carer or older person can help with this). 

2. Collect evidence – copy URLs or take screenshots of the material. 
If the content is not removed within 48 hours 

3. Report it to safety.gov.au/reportcyberbullying 
4. Block the person and talk to someone you trust. 

 

All Stage 3 students were great participants and found the discussions and 

information valuable in adding to their understanding of managing cyberbullying 

and online safety. More information on this topic for parents and carers can be 

found here https://www.esafety.gov.au/esafety-information  

 

https://www.esafety.gov.au/esafety-information


  



  



  

 

 


